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Good afternoon 
 
Please see below WA feedback on the Draft IHPA Work Program and Corporate Plan 2022–23: 
 

• WA expects to be able to meet the requirements of AN-SNAP V5.0 and AMHCC, noting that 
finalisation of changes to WA’s required system works for AMHCC may be impacted by 
priorities around the ongoing COVID-19 response. 

• Work is underway to include IHI in the Mental Health and Subacute and Non-acute Data 
Collections. This work is being done across a range of WA data collections and is not 
expected to be completed for inclusion from 1 July 2022. WA will be supplying data using the 
current data set specifications,  excluding the IHI data elements until they are available.   

 
Best wishes 
 
Nicole Lavis | National ABF Program 
Budget Strategy Unit |Purchasing and System Performance 
Department of Health 
Level 3, A Block, 189 Royal Street, EAST PERTH WA 6004 
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